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From: Phil Weintraub [mailto:pv»/eintraub99@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 1:22 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Duke Pipeline 

Please do not approve Duke's current siting plans for Amberley Village. 
This pipeline needs to be located in a less suburban, populated area. 
It will destroy the ambiance of Amberley Village, and incur possible safety issues during and 
after construction. 

Make them relocate this line along interstates or through existing industrial or commercial areas. 

thank you 

Phil Weintraub 
Amberley Village 
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